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August 2, 1982
,

Mr. Fred Eissler
President
Scenic Shoreline Preservation Conference, Inc.
4623 More Mesa Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Santa Barbara, CA 93110 TO F01A-82-286

Dear Mr. Eissler:

This is in response to your letters dated June 19 and July 18, 1982, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents
relating to the Hosgri Fault between October 1972 and September 1973.

A thorough search of the NRC files revealed only a small volume of
documents which may relate to your request. Appendix A is a listing of
the documents, which are enclosed.

As explained in a telephone conversation between you and Nina Toms, a
member of nly staff, we suggest you also contact the U.S. Geological
Survey for any documents they may have regarding your request.

Should you have any further questions regarding your request, please
contact Nina L. Toms at (301)492-8133.

This completes NRC's action on your request.

Sincerely,

b d{A .h
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Re: F0!A-82-286

Appendix A

1. Memorandum, G. S. Spencer, Region V, to J. P. O'Reilly, Division
of Compliance, HQ, 3/8/68 - Subject: Diablo Canyon AEC Public Hearing. '

2. Summary of Site Visit and Meeting Held on October 25, 1973 to Discuss
Questions Related to the Geoloay and Seismology of the Area (Diablo
Canyon Units 1 and 2), prepared by Thomas J. Hiro~ns, PWR Branch No. 3,
Directorate of Licensing, 10/31/73.

,

3. Summary of Meeting with Pacific Gas and Electric Company to Discuss
Forthcoming Geology / Seismology Submittal for Diablo Canyon Nuclear
Power Station, Units 1 and 2 (0L), prepared by Dennis P. Allison,
Light Water Reactors Project Branch 1-3, Division of Reactor Licensing,
dated 10/30/75.

4. Letter from R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director for Light Water Reactors
Group 1, Division of Reactor Licensing, to Pacific Gas and Electric
Company 11/14/75, regarding revision of schedule for the safety review
of operating license application for the Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power
Plant, Units 1 and 2.

5. Memorandum from R. C. DeYoung to R. S. Boyd, Director, Division of
Project Management, NRR,1/28/76 - Subject: Meeting with Newmark,
Hall, and USGS Concerning Diablo Canyon Seismic Design.

6. Summary of Meeting Held on February 5,1976 to Discuss Geology and
Seismology of Diablo Canyon Site, prepared by Dennis P. Allison,

l.
3/4/76.

| 7. Summary of ACRS Subcommittee Meeting Held on May 21, 1976 regardin
| Diablo Canyon Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2 (Diablo Canyon)g

,

; prepared by Dennis Allison, 6/7/76.
t

| 8. Letter from Ben Rusche, Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation,
to Mr. J. S. Surflun, 9/30/76.
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